
Email from John Randall MP

14 January 2013

Dear Mr Dexter
 
Thank you for your email. As you correctly observe there is a parliamentary convention
relating to dealing with one own's constituents.
However I have read your essay which I found very interesting. 
 
I am grateful for you letting me have views.
 
Kind regards
 
Yours sincerely
 
John Randall MP


